
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 02/09/24 

 

A warm welcome to everyone returning to school after a wonderful sum-
mer! We have welcomed all children this week with energy and enthusiasm 
for helping us develop those great relationships. We have been so very 
proud of all your children and how well they have settled in this week.  

Rhyme of the week– Hello Hello   

Word of the week–  after 

*Note—We have tried welcoming everyone via the 2’s room door this week 
(to enable our children to play outside sooner) and this has worked well. 
Please continue dropping off via the 2’s room and collecting from the play-
ground door. Thank you  
 

Math's 

We have begun singing number 
songs and will be having math’s 
offered to the children daily in 
different areas of 
the nursery.   

 

Literacy 

We have been reading 
what the children enjoy 
this week and will soon be 
starting a Gingerbread fo-
cus this term.  

Next Week 

Our focus next week will continue to be on ensuring every child is 
given time and support to settle into setting. We will introduce the 
Gingerbread man topic and will be painting ready for ‘International 
Dot Day’  
 
Book of the week– Wonderful Me 
Rhyme of the week– Circle song and Humpy Dumpty  

Word of the week–  all  

 


